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27 April 2015 

 

Ref: N0022 

 

Dear Resident 

 

NorthConnex early work activities: survey work – Night work on Hills M2 

Motorway and M1 Pacific Motorway 

 

 

From 4 May 2015, topographical surveys and investigations to locate and mark the 

locations of underground utilities will take place at night along sections of the Hills 

M2 Motorway and the M1 Pacific Motorway (as indicated in the attached map).  This 

work will take around three weeks to complete. 

 

This work is required to support the detailed design of NorthConnex and will involve:  

Topographical survey of road carriageways and nearby drainage features 

Searching for locations of utility services; and 

Marking locations in different colours. 

 

Plant includes hand-held equipment and surveying tools, lighting towers and light 

vehicles. All work will take place behind the motorway noise walls and is unlikely to 

cause any impact on nearby residents. 

 

To minimise impact on motorists work will occur outside peak times between 9pm 

and 5am. Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, 

residents and workers. Variable message signs will be in place to advise the 

changes to traffic conditions. 

 

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 

to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 

Information Centre at 354 - 356 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every 

Tuesday from 9am to 12pm and Thursday from 9am to 4pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au

